
House Bill 2351 is masked with good intention.  It's really about people not liking wake 
board boats isn't it?  I heard a group of people talking about it at the Charbonneau 
Country Club last year.  They were saying that they would leverage the environment to 
get rid of the boats - this seems wrong to do.  They also said the old Blockbuster owner 
tried to take over the beach in front of his property.  Isn't there a public right of way 
along the water? 
 
Doesn't the damage from yearly flooding do far more to the docks and shores?  Why 
are we even talking about this issue when there are more pressing matters around the 
state? 
 
I have lived here for 5+ years and enjoy the river ever summer.   We follow the rules, 
signs, and clean up the river when we see non-natural debris. 
 
It's a great place for all to enjoy.  I hope people can have some tolerance and 
understand that boats are not destroying the riverfront property.  Nature is in charge of 
that. 
 
Don't buy waterfront property unless you can live with what comes along with the 
water.   Its like moving next to a dump and then trying to make the dump move because 
they don't like being next to a dump. 
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